
 
Attention for AHPs with an interest in pelvic health ultrasound! 

Your input for a short survey is requested here… 
  
Brunel University is exploring the need and the scope for advanced pelvic 
ultrasound skills courses. There is a large disconnect between the 
‘standard’ gynaecology ultrasound (TV/TA), advanced gynaecology 
ultrasound (such as specific ultrasound for endometriosis), and the 
scanning that is done outside of this realm such as pelvic floor ultrasound. 
We are looking to bridge this gap and to expand your knowledge by bringing 
together expert educators from all these fields. 
  
These courses would be focused on the diagnosis of advanced pelvic 
health conditions utilising both internal and external scanning methods, 
and would aim to bring an inter-professional approach to the scanning of 
all things pelvis (both male and female). Your feedback will help us 
understand your interests and the specific skills you'd like to develop, and 
help us to design an appropriate course. This survey is open to healthcare 
professionals, including but not limited to physiotherapists, medical 
doctors, sonographers, midwives and nurses. You can also register your 
interest via the form. We thank you in advance for your time! The survey will 
close at the end of December. https://forms.office.com/e/As6x9k9nkg 
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